
       
 
At the September 18, 2018 meeting held at the DePeyster Board Office, Kent 
City Schools Board of Education took the following action: 
 
Superintendent’s Report 

 Recognized Longcoy students Brandon Waterson and Ryan Walter-
Daigneau for their quick response in alerting the fire department to a 
neighbor’s house fire on Francis Street. 

 Heard a report on new micro scholarship opportunities available for 
students in grades 9 to 12, who will attend Kent State University’s main 
campus.   

 
General business 

 Presented a Friend of Kent City Schools award to Kent Kiwanis and 
former president Bill Griffith for arranging for a $3,000 donation to fund 
three Key Club scholarships last spring and $1,000 for supplies at Stanton 
and elementary buildings as the service club disbands. 

 Recognized Children’s Advantage as the Collaborative Organization of the 
Month for its many initiatives with the district.  Kathy Regal, Mary 
McCracken and Chris Matthews represented the agency. 

 Adopted an Appropriations Resolution for FY 2019.   
 Adopted a resolution to accept tax rates for the Kent Free Library for 2019. 
 Approved 81 student activity budgets. 
 Reviewed Board policies. 
 Approved purchase of CTE equipment. 
 Approved disposal of surplus property. 
 Approved payment in lieu of transportation. 
 Approved revised agreement with DD Board for lunch program.. 
 Approved amendment for nursing services. 
 Approved contract for interpreter services. 
 Approved 2018-19 handbooks. 
 Approved men’s golf trip to Erie Shores and Engineering 

Academy/CADET trip to Henry Ford Museum in Michigan. 
 

Personnel issues: 
 
 Recommended appointments of tutors, aides, supplementals, classified 

and substitutes. 
 
Miscellaneous: 

 Accepted donations of $26,550.48, including a $10,000 from Davey Tree 
for equipment for the Forestry and Landscape Management program and 
$9,000 from the Kent Rotary Foundation to fund Youth Mental Health First 
Aid training. 


